
From: registrar
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - 
Date: Friday, December 29, 2017 1:07:04 PM

_______________________

John Pickernell
Applications Administration
Ontario Energy Board
_______________________

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 3:25 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-12-11

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0307

-- Name --
Scott Tate

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The amalgamation of these two companies would result in increased consumer costs. Ontarians already pay
extremely high rates. This amalgamation will harm the economy by further driving out businesses from Ontario
because of increase production and costs. Amalgamation should be denied!

-- Attachment --
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